
Newsletter

Trust Perseverance RespectForgiveness FriendshipCompassionTruthfulness

t 01884 881354 | e admin@rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk

Available online at www.rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk and via subscription

18 June, 2021

Awards

Learning Leaves

Class R – Alfie W & Mia
Class 1 – Tate
Class 2 – Daisy
Class 3 – Benjie

House Points

Class R – Margaux
Class 1 – Buck & Darcey
Class 2 – Lexi-Beth
Class 3 – Michaela

Sports Day

At the moment, we 
are planning for the sports 
day and fun day to go 
ahead folllowing the 
current government 
guidance, however we will 
be reviewing this every 
week and keeping you 
updated if anything is to 
change

A massive thank you to the PTFA who paid for the 
science workshops on Wednesday. Each class took 
part in a different workshop - Class R had a 
workshop about Camouflage, Class 1 done CSI 
Fingerprints, Class 2 looked at what happened 
when different chemicals get burnt and how this 
might be used to make fireworks and Class 3 had a 
rocket workshop.
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Dates

25 June
Class 3 VE day Street party
Y6 Sleepover

30 June
Transition/Move up morning
New to You Sale

9 July
Sports day/PTFA Summer Fair

WC 12 July
End of term reports

23 July
Leavers assembly
Last day of term

8 September
First day Autumn term

Little Angels

This last few weeks the 
children have loved watching 
the metamorphosis of the 
caterpillars, into pupae and 
then become butterflies!

PTFA

Summer fun day news!​

Thank you to all of you who filled out the 
survey. We had a great response rate and the 
overwhelming feeling is that we should go ahead 
with the event. We did have one request for a 
unicorn which caused much amusement! We hope 
that we will satisfy any concerns by our extra risk 
assessment and extra safety measures which will be 
in place on the day. We feel we can still run a much 
needed fun day for our school community. However 
if you don’t feel happy with it, there will be an 
option for your child/ren to opt out and we 
will organise something fun for them to do in 
school instead. We will be sending out a letter very 
soon to let you know more details.

Science Day

We hope all the children enjoyed the 
science day. Thank you for all you fundraising 
support which enabled the PTFA to pay for this 
experience for the children.

New to you sale

Wednesday 30th June 3.45-5pm on the school 
playground - we would be very grateful for 
any donations of clothes for the sale. We will be 
operating a one way system so please enter through 
the side gate (the one class 2 and 3 use in the
mornings and afternoons) and the exit will be via 
the churchy yard. Any donations of cake for us to 
sell would also be much appreciated.
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